Sidewalk Committee Meeting May 31, 2007

In attendance at tonight's meeting were Bob Stevens, Toms Evans, Derek Lee, Calvin Gehen and our newest member, Bill Swagler.

It was agreed to send via email everyone's names, email addresses and phone numbers to all involved, including the mayor and trustees.

The main topic for tonight, as agreed upon at the first meeting, was to devise a list of questions for the survey that will be mailed to all village property owners. They started with the questions that Leslie formulated and some alterations were made to those without changing the content of those questions.

The committee agreed on a definitive list, acknowledging that when the actual survey is written, there might be changes made. Lori has agreed to write the introductory/informational letter that will accompany the survey (which she will also write up) and will have both to all involved including the trustees and mayor by June 4th with any responses or concerns brought back to her by June 6th. The committee agreed that unless the concerns or proposals for change to their questions were cause for concern, it would not be necessary to contact all members for discussion. It was agreed that the letter and survey be mailed on June 7th with a request to return them by June 15th. As the surveys come back, Lori will record the responses and have the originals and the results for the committee at their next meeting which will be Thursday, June 21st at 7:00 PM in the code enforcement office.

Derek Lee has expressed an interest to chair this committee.

The meeting adjourned at 8:30 PM.